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Rep. Cabral-Guevara Holds Budget Listening Session in Neenah 

Madison, WI – As the budget process continues in Madison, Representative Rachael Cabral-Guevara (R-

Fox Crossing) will be holding a budget listening session in Neenah. Rep. Cabral-Guevara released the 

following statement: 

“With this being a budget year, along with my first term, getting constituent feedback on their top 

priorities is very important to me,” said Rep. Cabral-Guevara. 

The details for the listening session in Neenah are as follows: 

When: Friday, April 9th at 1:30pm 

Where: Neenah City Hall 

211 Walnut St 

Neenah, WI 54956 

Room: Council Chambers 

To RSVP for this event, please contact Rep. Cabral-Guevara’s office at Rep.Cabral-

Guevara@legis.wisconsin.gov or 608-266-5719.  

Attendees are asked to abide by health protocols at city hall and remain respectful of fellow community 

members as well as the representative.  

“I look forward to having a civil discussion with folks about the many budget issues this state faces over 

the next two years,” Rep. Cabral-Guevara concluded. 

The 55th Assembly District covers parts of Winnebago and Outagamie Counties, including the towns of 

Clayton, Greenville, Neenah, and Grand Chute, the village of Fox Crossing, and the cities of Neenah and 

Appleton. 
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